
December 24, 1960 
 
Dear Mr. Ferrater: 
 
Thank you for your prompt action on my recommendations. The extra envelope was for 
Pennsylvania State, but this explication suggests they will write to you for information, 
at a later time. 
I have decided to apply also to the University of North Carolina, however, and would 
greatly appreciate your writing to them instead of Pennsylvania State: 
The address is 
Dean of the Graduate School 
Chapel Hill, North Carolina 
 
And they would like you to put my name and department or field of study in the upper 
right hand corner preceding the letter. 
I would greatly appreciate this additional letter, and will bring another envelope should I 
apply to Pennsylvania State. With apologies for the number of applications, I send best 
wishes for the holidays and many thanks for your efforts on my behalf. 
 
Sincere regards, 
 
[Signatura] 
 
 


